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From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Support for new standards
Date: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 12:00:05 PM

 
 

From: Madsen, Kyle H. <KMADSEN@SpokaneCounty.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 11:58 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Support for new standards
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As a public defender in Spokane County, I full support the adoption of these standards. The current
situation is grim and must be addressed if we are to continue to be a free and fair society. The
standards address this issue and should be implemented.
 
Kyle Madsen
Counsel for Defense
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